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News Release  

 

Fire Brigade gets new funding 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 20, Onerahtókha/April 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) announced that it has agreed (Tuesday, April 18) to provide 
funding for an initiative that will allow the Kahnawá:ke Fire Brigade (KFB) to 
improve its services to the community. 
 
Funding will be used to ensure that there is 24-hour-per-day in station coverage 
for the ambulance, as well as having a firefighting crew available at all times. It 
will allow for four (4) new positions, as well as enhanced weekend coverage.  
 
“The demands on the volunteer system are constantly increasing and this is but 
one step to meet the needs of the community,” said Chief Lloyd Phillips.  
 
Evaluations of this initiative will be carried out at a later date.  
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